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BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

The August 4, 2021 Board of Directors Meetings has 
been cancelled.  
 
 
For upcoming Board of Directors Meeting please visit 
our website link: 
http://www.sonomamarintrain.org/district-calendar 

 

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, 
please email Leticia Rosas-Mendoza, Clerk of the Board, at 
lrosas-mendoza@sonomamarintrain.org or call (707) 794-
3072.  
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